The SJR 38 Work Group on Identity Theft will meet January 9 at 9:30 a.m. in Room 102 of the
State Capitol to address the following topics:

. privacy vs. right to know;

. data storage and disposal;

. 3rd party marketing; and

. followup responses to questions raised on security/credit freezes at the Dec. 9 work group
meeting.

Materials will be available prior to and at the meeting for background information. For
information prior to the meeting, see the Economic Affairs Committee website under Committee
Activities, SJR 38. (website link below)

--The privacy vs. right-to-know material includes constitutional and statutory/case law
references.

--Data storage/disposal references the provision in HB 732 and is open for suggestion on
recommendations for disposal.

--Third-party marketing will address the California "Shine the Light" law that was a model for
Section 8 of the introduced version of HB 732. Also to be available are samples of other
legislation addressing how to handle information disseminated by 3rd parties.

--For the followup responses to security/credit freezes, see the discussion notes from Dec. 9 at
the EAIC website:
http://leg.state.mt.us/css/committees/interim/2005_2006/econ_affairs/default.asp .




